
TO:     Mayor and City Council 

FROM:   Jed Petersen, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT:   Seasonal Part-time Public Works 

MEETING DATE:  Tuesday, June 17, 2025 

 

BACKGROUND 

I am recommending the hiring of Nick King as a seasonal part-time Public Works 
staff member at $16 per hour. Nick currently works for the Metropolitan Airport 
Commission and brings with him an extensive background in airfield maintenance. 
His experience with grounds maintenance, equipment operation, and safety 
procedures will be a strong asset to our team during the busy summer season. 

In addition to Nick, we will also be hiring two additional seasonal part-time public 
works employees to support our summer maintenance efforts throughout the city 
at a pay rate of $14 per hour.  

• Elliot Renneke 

• Austin King 

These seasonal hires will help us keep up with parks, streets, and facility 
maintenance needs during the peak months and ensure continued service to the 
community. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

I respectfully request a motion and approval to move forward with hiring these 
three seasonal part-time employees. 

 


